
IUHP successfully conducted a Mock drill in order to practice 
functioning of water hose & fire extinguisher on January 31, 2020 

 

IUHP successfully conducted a Mock drill in order to practice functioning of water 
hose & fire extinguisher. A central alarm system rang and all employees and 
students left the University building immediately and gathered in the playground, 
where all were advised and guided to natural and manmade disasters by the 
experts. 

 

 



 

 

 



 


